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Nundle, NSW, 2340
15th July, 2024

Hills of Gold Wind Farm

The Commissioners of the Independent Planning Commission
Dear Commissioners,

This feels like déja vu! Will this be the last time that the community will be
called to make submissions on a revised application from the proponent? |
have spoken to numerous members of the Nundle and Hanging Rock
community about making a comment to this latest project revision, the
feedback has been clear “The department and/or IPC have not previously
taken into consideration our previous community submissions, therefore we
will not be wasting our time on another submission”.

This project has broken our community. | sincerely believe, intentionally or
unintentionally, the proponent has dragged this project on for as long as it
has to break the resolve of the community. Enough is enough!

There is something fundamentally wrong with this project and with the
assessment of wind farm projects generally. | understand that wind farm
projects (proposed, in assessment, approved, in development, in work) in
NSW far exceed the future requirements. Therefore, this is a wonderful
opportunity for the Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure to
assess all project together and choose the projects that will give the best
return for the environment, nearby communities and overall public benefit.
It is clear that this project, with the long delays and numerous revisions, has
little public benefit. Please reject this project so that other better suited
projects can be approved and built.

Yours faithfully,
Nick Bradford
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